
From: Clark, Charity
To: DSchroeder@pacificlegal.org
Subject: Request for public records 9/23/21
Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 1:44:48 PM

Dear Mr. Schroeder:
 
The Vermont Attorney General’s Office has received your request for public records. You requested:
 

“[I]nformation on racial preference and/or racial discrimination enforcement, as it applies to
government employment, government contracts, and public university admissions between January
2017 and today:
 

Any internal policy guides, memos, or guidance on this matter. 
Any reported cases on this matter.
Any enforcement or cease and desist letters on this matter.”

 
Your request is broad and seems to implicate multiplate offices in Vermont state government. In
order to comply with your request, I will need clarity concerning the scope of the records you seek.
Also, I would be happy to assist you with a referral regarding records that are not in our custody.
Please give me a call at your convenience. I can be reached at 802-917-1993.
 
Thank you.
Charity
 
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 

mailto:Charity.Clark@vermont.gov
mailto:DSchroeder@pacificlegal.org

